
  

GRANDAD WINGWALKING! 

 

A big thank you to our intrepid Grandad who 

raised money for Cardinal Newman School by 

wingwalking on 29 September! 

 

    

You can still support him by donating via your Scopay account. 

 

All donations will go towards school learning projects 

eg theatre visit, KS2 sports equipment 

 

Thank you. 


